
 

 

PSEG LONG ISLAND ENERGY EFFICIENCY PRODUCTS (EEP) 
PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

Document #:  Partner Program 2025-01-HPPH 
Announcement Date: 1/9/2025 

 
RE: 2025 Heat Pump Pool Heater Program Enrollment 

 
PSEG Long Island is happy to announce that enrollment for the 2025 Heat Pump Pool Heater Partner Program is now 
open! Whether you participated as a partner in 2024, you are required to apply for this year’s program to remain eligible for 
rebates and other incentives. 
 
Effective January 1, 2025, PSEG Long Island offers a $100 partner incentive and customer rebates of up to $600 for the 
installation of eligible heat pump pool heater units. 
 
PSEG Long Island provides customer rebates and partner incentives for the following: 

▪ Eligible Electric Heat Pump Pool Heaters – Units must have a COP of at least 5 with a limit of one rebate per 
residential account every 5 years. The Qualified Product List can be located here. 

 
To apply, simply follow this link and complete the online application: 2025 PSEG Long Island Trade Ally Enrollment 
Application. We encourage you to submit your application as soon as possible to ensure access to the program’s benefits. 
The following documents will be required to upload via the online application: 

1. A copy of your Company’s IRS Form W-9. 
2. A copy of your Company’s Certificate of Liability Insurance. 

 
Please Note: Select ‘Installation Contractor’ (and/or ‘Distributor/Vendor’ if applicable) under Business Information and 
select ‘Energy Efficient Products Program’ under Partner Programs Applying For on the Company Information tab.  
 
SAVE THE DATE! On Thursday, January 30th at 7:30AM, PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team will be hosting a 2025 
Annual PSEG Long Island Partner Breakfast and Awards Presentation meeting at the Huntington Hilton. PSEG Long Island 
is grateful to our many partners for working with us to make 2024 a success in delivering strong results toward building a 
clean energy future.  We would like to celebrate your successes and to discuss how we can continue to provide you with 
the tools you need.  
 
Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the mailbox below: 

Jennifer Reyes, Program Coordinator: JReyes@trccompanies.com 
Energy Efficient Products Program: EfficientProductsProgram@trccompanies.com 

 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support, 
 
Jennifer Reyes 
PSEG Long Island Energy 
Efficiency Programs 

 

 
395 N. Service Rd, Suite 409 
Melville, NY 11747 
 
m  516.382.4842 
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